
 

Economic Development Department 

March 30, 2015 

To: The Honorable Mayor and Eden City Council 

Thru: Brad Corcoran, Eden City Manager 

From: Mike Dougherty, Director of Economic Development 

Re: NC Main Street Awards 

Time is requested at the April 2015 City Council meeting to acknowledge the two, 2014 NC 

Main Street award-winning projects from Eden. The first is the RCC Center for Brewing 

Sciences that won the Best Innovation Award under the Main Street Category of Organization. 

Representatives of Rockingham Community College and Mayor Tuggle, representing the City, 

will be acknowledged. 

The second is for the Washington Street Loft Best Upper Floor Award of Merit for Economic 

Restructuring. The Washington Street Lofts are located at 646 Washington Street in the Historic 

Leaksville downtown area of Eden. Owners Roger and Brenda Hair will be recognized at the 

City Council meeting. 

We will view before and after photos of the projects and I will present the awards as they were 

given at the NC Main Street Conference in Morganton, NC on March 19, 2015.  

Please let me know if you have any questions about the above request.  

 


